
WAC 220-360-300  Designation of the coastal Pacific mackerel 
purse seine fishery as an emerging commercial fishery.  (1) The direc-
tor designates the coastal Pacific mackerel purse seine fishery as an 
emerging commercial fishery for which use of a vessel is required. It 
is unlawful to fish for, possess, or deliver Pacific mackerel taken 
for commercial purposes from Washington territorial waters west of the 
Bonilla-Tatoosh line or from waters of the Exclusive Economic Zone un-
less the fisher has a valid emerging commercial fishery license and a 
valid coastal Pacific mackerel purse seine trial or experimental fish-
ery permit.

(2) The following licenses may not be used to fish for, possess, 
or deliver Pacific mackerel taken in Washington territorial waters 
west of the Bonilla-Tatoosh line or waters of the Exclusive Economic 
Zone: Shrimp trawl - Non-Puget Sound fishery license, ocean pink 
shrimp delivery license, coastal spot shrimp pot fishery license, non-
limited entry delivery license, salmon troll delivery license, salmon 
delivery license, crab pot fishery license, Dungeness crab - Coastal 
fishery license.
[Statutory Authority: RCW 77.04.012, 77.04.013, 77.04.020, 77.04.055, 
and 77.12.047. WSR 17-05-112 (Order 17-04), recodified as § 
220-360-300, filed 2/15/17, effective 3/18/17. Statutory Authority: 
RCW 77.04.012, 77.04,013 [77.04.013], 77.04.055, 77.12.045, 77.12.047, 
77.65.400, 77.70.160, 77.70.170, 77.70.180. WSR 16-06-064 (Order 
16-30), § 220-88F-010, filed 2/25/16, effective 3/27/16.]
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